
 

From: Jewell Wilson <Jewell.Wilson@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 3:43 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift to DFSS-Southwest Regional Senior Center 

  

Good afternoon, Steve, 

  

On today 02/27/25 DFSS Southwest Regional Senior Center accepted a donation of 20 pizzas from Pete 

Fejzuloski of Paisans Pizzeria as a gift to the City of Chicago. The estimated value of this donation was 

600.00. 

  

Students of Lindblom High School's music and dance department performed for the seniors at 

Southwest Center in honor of Black History Month. The owner of Paisans pizza, Pete Fejzuloski graciously 

donated 10 pizzas for the students and to our surprise brought an additional 10 pizzas for all of the 

seniors. Mr. Fejzuloski took a few photos and recorded the distribution of the pizzas for the company's 

social media page with the consent of our seniors and guests. 

  

Best regards, 

Jewell 

  

  

  

  

Jewell D. Wilson, MBA 

Regional Director 

Chicago Area Agency on Aging-DFSS Senior Services Division 

Southwest Regional Senior Center 

6117 S. Kedzie Ave. 

Chicago, IL 60629 

Phone: (312) 745-3353  

Fax: (312) 747-6117  



jewell.wilson@cityofchicago.org 

 

“Working with community partners, we connect Chicago residents and families to resources that build 

stability, support their well-being, and empower them to thrive." 
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